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WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

 
MONDAY 13th 

December 
TUESDAY 14th   WEDNESDAY 15th   THURSDAY 16th  FRIDAY 17th   

Yr 6 Farewell 
Yr 6 Graduation 

Stage 2 
Celebration Day 

 Last day for 
Students 

Yr 6 Special 
Activities 

Presentation Day 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
Thank you to our school community for your ongoing support and adherence to continuing 
COVID restrictions. 
Students continue to power on towards the end of the year. 
A number of parents have asked me about what restrictions will be in place at the beginning of 2022. 
The short answer is that I don’t know. At this stage we will start 2022 the same way we finish 2021. 
We will update families via DoJo and Facebook if there are changes in the days before we return. 
 
End of 2021 and beginning of 2022 
Thursday 16th Dec 2021 - Last day for students 2021 
Friday 28th & Monday 31st January – School office open. 
Tuesday 1st February 2022 – First day for students in Years 1- 6 
Friday 4th February 2022 – Kindergarten students start. 
 
Debating – We’re Through to the State Final! 
Congratulations to Sophie, Beth, Grace and Abby on winning their semi-final debate to go through 
to the final debate of the Premier’s Debating Challenge. 
Yesterday the team argued against St Ives Public School that “All top students in a school should 
be placed in the one class.  
We are not sure when the final will be on at this stage, but we wish the team well. We are very proud 
of our debaters. Well done also to Mr Ridley for his coaching of the team. 
 
Thank You Volunteers & Helpers   
 

Normally at this time of year we would be holding a 
morning tea as a small sign of our appreciation for 
everyone who helps out to make our school a great 
school. Unfortunately, we are unable to do that this year 
so I want to acknowledge the contribution of many. It has 
been a tough year for volunteers, many of whom had to 
adjust and adapt to changing requirements. 
 
 

Our P & C members, led by Tonia and Hannah, are a great group of parents dedicated to working 
with the school for the betterment of students. They provide feedback, ideas and input into policy 
and directions of the school, they fund raise and they work to help staff. Thank you to all of the P & 
C members for your contributions. We particularly thank you for your contributions to our new top 
playground area. 
 



  

 

Uniform shop team. Led by Trish, the team has provided outstanding service to families during 
difficult times. The team are all volunteers and have put in many, many hours to make sure students 
are in the correct uniform. Thank you to the team. 
Canteen Thank you to all of the volunteers whom have helped out in the canteen this year. Thank 
you also to Lyn, Mandy and Corrine. They are paid for some of their time but I know they also put a 
lot of extra time into provide a great service to students.  
 
Banking Thank you to our student banking team over the years. Thank you to Sarah Martin for 
running banking this year. Student banking won’t be continuing in the future at school. 
 
Classroom helpers Thank you to all of our parents who have helped out during the year. Reading 
and maths helpers in classrooms, Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden program helpers, sporting 
team helpers and many others. Thank you. 
 
Scripture Teachers Thank you to our many scripture teachers for your work in conducting special 
religious education classes.  
 
Environment helpers Thank you to our many helpers for your work in supporting our environment 
programs. Helpers who took soft plastics for recycling, helpers with the gardens and the chooks and 
other helpers whom have contributed in many ways. 
 
There are many others that have helped out along the way. Thank you to everyone on your 
contributions to our school. 
 
 
Student Leaders & Volunteers 
I also want to recognise and acknowledge our student volunteers for various roles. 
Our student leaders – parliament members and sport house captains – have had a disrupted year 
but have continued to show their leadership throughout those changes. Well done to Abby and 
Kynan, our senior leaders. Thank you to Sophie, Micah, Aurora, Calais, Mathilde, Grace, Boadie, 
Archie, Max, Tye and Tom for their contributions and leadership. Thank you to Kara, Tor, Layla, 
Jimmy, Jordan, Spencer, Toby and Ava for their leadership of our sports houses. 
Thank you to all of our other student volunteers for their work on diverse roles from putting flags up, 
feeding the chooks, emptying recycling bins and many more. I appreciate all of your contributions 
to make our school the great school it is. 
 
 
Semester Two Reports 
Semester 2 reports were sent home yesterday. The modified reports were sent with students. 
Additional reports will be posted by tomorrow. If you do not receive a report please contact the 
school office. 
 
 
Year 6 Graduation and Farewell    
Next Monday we will hold our Year 6 Graduation via Zoom 
webinar. Details have been sent home to families. 
In the evening students will enjoy their farewell. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

Presentation Day 
Our annual presentation day will be held via Zoom Webinar tomorrow. There will be a main session 
for stage 3 and major award winners. There will be sessions for each stage and the support unit 
(see list below). 
 

Zoom Webinar Meeting Link Meeting ID Password 

Practice Assembly 
9:10am-9:45am 
Friday 3 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/697
05777125?pwd=bCttbXhXOVZGbG
tpUlUzaDk5dkRodz09 
 

 
697 0577 7125 
 

practice 

Zoom 1: Intro and 
Stage 3 
9:10am-10:15am 
Friday 10 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/675
89269596?pwd=dHNCVUpFS2MvM
Vpjc3dUdWNUVWxBQT09 
 

 
675 8926 9596 
 

s3 

Zoom 2: Support 
Unit 
11:40am-11:55am 
Friday 10 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/620
21731015?pwd=SmlJQ253VTd2VW
lzQ3dVOEo5VzJvUT09 
 

 
620 2173 1015 
 

su 

Zoom 3: 
Kindergarten 
12:00pm-12:15pm 
Friday 10 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/676
69212665?pwd=NzlOZi94ZEFjb0sr
K1F2UytRcTlZQT09 
 

 
676 6921 2665 
 

kinder 

Zoom 4: Stage 1 
12:20pm-12:45pm 
Friday 10 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/663
81478841?pwd=Tzd4NXBSUlE2YU
0vN0ozcVJQSWVQdz09 
 

 
663 8147 8841 
 

s1 

Zoom 5: Stage 2 
1:40pm-2:00pm 
Friday 10 December 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/659
94642290?pwd=WmRidjZqR0pHa3
FmSUhYaUFXdXNDZz09 
 

 
659 9464 2290 
 

s2 

 
 
School Development Day 
Friday 17th December is a school development day for staff. They will be involved in planning and 
training. In the morning sessions, staff will undertake evaluation of our school plan and then work 
on our plans for 2022. In the afternoon, staff will update their CPR training. 
 
 
Step Up Transition Program 
Students in Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 have undertaken our step up program where they spend 
some time in a classroom for their next grade up. This gives them a chance to know where their 
classrooms will be in 2022 and some of the teachers they will meet. The classroom or the teacher 
they spent time with may not be their teacher or room for next year but just gives them a ‘taste’ to 
ease any worries. 
 
 
 
 

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69705777125?pwd=bCttbXhXOVZGbGtpUlUzaDk5dkRodz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69705777125?pwd=bCttbXhXOVZGbGtpUlUzaDk5dkRodz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69705777125?pwd=bCttbXhXOVZGbGtpUlUzaDk5dkRodz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67589269596?pwd=dHNCVUpFS2MvMVpjc3dUdWNUVWxBQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67589269596?pwd=dHNCVUpFS2MvMVpjc3dUdWNUVWxBQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67589269596?pwd=dHNCVUpFS2MvMVpjc3dUdWNUVWxBQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/62021731015?pwd=SmlJQ253VTd2VWlzQ3dVOEo5VzJvUT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/62021731015?pwd=SmlJQ253VTd2VWlzQ3dVOEo5VzJvUT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/62021731015?pwd=SmlJQ253VTd2VWlzQ3dVOEo5VzJvUT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67669212665?pwd=NzlOZi94ZEFjb0srK1F2UytRcTlZQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67669212665?pwd=NzlOZi94ZEFjb0srK1F2UytRcTlZQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67669212665?pwd=NzlOZi94ZEFjb0srK1F2UytRcTlZQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66381478841?pwd=Tzd4NXBSUlE2YU0vN0ozcVJQSWVQdz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66381478841?pwd=Tzd4NXBSUlE2YU0vN0ozcVJQSWVQdz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/66381478841?pwd=Tzd4NXBSUlE2YU0vN0ozcVJQSWVQdz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/65994642290?pwd=WmRidjZqR0pHa3FmSUhYaUFXdXNDZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/65994642290?pwd=WmRidjZqR0pHa3FmSUhYaUFXdXNDZz09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/65994642290?pwd=WmRidjZqR0pHa3FmSUhYaUFXdXNDZz09


  

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge   
 
 
Congratulations to all students for their participation 
in the Premier’s Reading Challenge. Well done on 
ensuring you have read enough books to meet the 
target and receive your certificate. Particular 
congratulations to our Gold Award winners. 
 
 
 

 
 
Uniform 2022    

When we return in 2022, I am looking forward to everyone being 
back in correct uniform. Post COVID lockdown we have been 
‘relaxed’ about uniform, understanding the position of families. 
However, when we return in 2022, the expectation will be that each 
student is in correct uniform. Students should be proud to be part 
of our school and this includes socks. Black socks are NOT part 
of the uniform. Grey shorts = grey socks, blue shorts or dress = 
white socks. 
Enclosed black shoes, with good support. 
The uniform was endorsed by the school community and is 

supported by the P & C. It is an expectation that students wear the correct uniform. 
 
When purchasing items over the school holidays please purchase the correct uniform items. 
School Hat  Blue school bucket hat. Children are expected to wear their school hat in order to play 

in the playground as part of our SUN SAFE POLICY.  
OPTION 1:  
 
Summer:  Check dress, white socks, black shoes or plain black joggers.  
 
Winter:  Blue check uniform, blue blouse, white socks/black stockings, black shoes or plain 

black joggers.  Blue jumper and/or blue jacket. 
 

OPTION 2:  
 
Summer:  Grey shorts, blue polo shirt, grey socks, black  

shoes, or plain black joggers.  
 

Winter:  Grey shorts or trousers, blue polo shirt, blue jumper or jacket with black shoes or plain 
black joggers and grey socks. 

 
SPORTS UNIFORM:  
 
OPTION 1:  House T-shirt, royal blue basketball shorts or royal blue pleated skirt, white socks and 

white joggers. Tracksuit.  
 
OPTION 2:  House T-shirt, royal blue basketball shorts, white socks, and white joggers. tracksuit. 
 
PSSA representative jumpers may be worn on your sports day only. The jumper must have been 

earnt by the student (not their brother or sister).  
 



  

 

JEWELLERY AND ACCESSORIES 
 
Hair 
School Uniform: Royal blue elastics, ribbons, head-bands 
Sports Uniform: House colours 
 
Accessories  
Earrings:  Gold/silver studs or sleepers  
Bracelets:  Baby bracelets or bangles that physically cannot be removed, medical alert bracelets  
Necklaces:  Religious e.g. St. Christopher  
Rings:  Signet ring  
 
Make Up  
Nail Polish:  Clear  
Face:   Sunscreen, clear lip balm  
 
Note - Any item that does not fall into the above categories is not permitted at school.  
 
Michael Burgess 
Principal 
 

Kindergarten 2022 
We are so excited to meet our new Kindergarten students 
starting next year! Please enrol online and upload or email any 
required documents directly to the school as soon as possible 
to ensure that all information can be sent to enrolling families.   

Brooke Walkaden 
Relieving Assistant Principal 
Enrolments can be made on-line via the link on our school website.   
Home - Terrigal Public School (nsw.gov.au) 
 
 
 
Library Books 

Please return all school library books. Your child may have a library 
book they borrowed before lockdown that now needs to be 
returned. All library books can be returned to the ‘returns’ box in the 
Library.   
 
Nari Foster 
Teacher Librarian 

 

 
 

https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


  

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 


